
Controlled Document F-028-LH 

IATTC 2025 Data Reporting 

Date: 17th March 2025  

Report Resolution Response 
Oceanic Whitetip Shark C-11-10 Belize did not have any fishing vessels operating in the EPO 

during 2024. No data to report. 



From: Delice Pinkard <delice.pinkard@bhsfu.gov.bz>  
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 1:54 PM 
To: Monica Galvan <mgalvan@iattc.org>; Marisol Aguilar <maguilar@iattc.org>; Director 
<director@iattc.org> 
Cc: Valerie Lanza <Valerie.Lanza@bhsfu.gov.bz>; Robert Robinson <robert.robinson@bhsfu.gov.bz>; 
Ernie Howe <ernie.howe@bhsfu.gov.bz>; Charles O. Coc <charles.coc@bhsfu.gov.bz>; Ian Constantino 
<Ian.Constantino@bhsfu.gov.bz> 
Subject: Reporting Requirements for IATTC - 2024 

Dear IATTC, 

Greetings from Belize! 

Regarding the IATTC reporting requirements for 2024, please kindly find the below 
report.  

Reporting 
requirements 

Resolution Belize’s Response 

Oceanic Whitetip Sharks C-11-10 Belize did not have any 
fishing vessels operating in 
the IATTC region in 2023. 
No information to report. 

Your kind acknowledgment of receipt of this email will be greatly appreciated. Thank 
you.  



 

C-11-10 

 
Conservation of oceanic 
whitetip sharks 

 

Not established 

Belize had no active fleet 
operating in the Convention area 
in 2022. 

 
However, it should be noted that 
Belize prohibits the harvesting of 
Oceanic Whitetip Sharks. 

 



GOVERNMENT OF BELIZE 
BELIZE HIGH SEAS FISHERIES UNIT 
MINISTRY OF FINANCE 
2nd Floor Marina Towers 
Newtown Barracks, Belize City Belize 
Tel: 501-223-4918 | 5026   Fax: 501-223-5087 
Email: info@bhsfu.gov.bz  
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
  

BELIZE 

Report on Conservation of oceanic whitetip sharks in Acc. with Res. C-11-10 

14 May 2018 

 

In accordance with Resolution C-11-10 Conservation of Oceanic Whitetip Sharks, Belize wishes to 
report that during 2017, there were no reports received from our eight (7) long line fishing vessels nor 
from the observer’s report of any catch of Oceanic Whitetip sharks. Therefore, there is no data to 
report on this specific shark specie for the year 2017.  
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